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THE creditors of William Raper, late of Masham, near
Bedale, in the north riding of Yorkshire, following no busi-
ness, previously of No. 39, Watling*street, in the city of
London, following no business, and formerly of Garlick-hill,
in the city of London aforesaid, Merchant's Clerk, an insol-
vent debtor, who was lately discharged from Her Majesty's
Gaol of York Castle, in the county of York, under and by
virtue of an Act of Parliament, made and passed in the first
and second years of the reign of Her present Majesty,
intituled " An Act for abolishing arrest on mesne process in
civil actions, except in certain cases, for extending the
remedies of creditors against the property of debtors, and
for amending the laws for the relief of insolvent debtors

in England," are desired to meet the assignee of the said in-
solvent's estate, on Tuesday the 14th day of November next,
at twelve o'clock at noon precisely, at the office of Mr. Clay-
ton, situate No. 10, Lancaster-place, Waterloo-bridge,
Strand, in the county of Middlesex, to determine on the
course to be pursued in relation to certain reversionary pro-
perty, to which the said insolvent has declared himself to be
entitled, under the will of his grandfather, William Fryer,
late of Fleets-house, in the parish of East Wilton, in the
county of York, Gentleman, and also to determine on the
propriety of, and to assent to or dissent from the said
assignee commencing a suit or suits in equity, in relation to
such reversionary property.
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